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Growing in Faith Together 

26th January 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Please find attached our school news for this current week. 

 

Volleyball 

Yesterday a group of 8 of our pupils attended Broadway for a “Sitting Volleyball” session. Congratulations 

to everyone who took part. They were a credit to the school. 

 

Plas Caerdeon 2024 

The trip to Plas Caerdeon, Barmouth has now been booked for the following dates: Friday 28th June to 

Monday 1st July 2024. The cost of the trip is £300.00. If you wish to secure a place for your child, please 

log on to Parent Pay and pay a non-refundable deposit of £50.00 before 31st January. 

 

Rewards 

During our assemblies we are currently focusing on our school values. Last week we focused on “Respect”. 

Next week we will focus on “wearing my uniform with pride”. Pupils will be rewarded with dojos and a 

certificate at the end of the week if uniform rules are adhered to. Please remember that earrings should not 

be worn in school. Plastic retainers may be worn. Please encourage your child to wear their uniform with 

pride. 

 

School Photographs 

Have you ordered your school  photos yet? A polite reminder that the closing date for free delivery back to 

school is  Thursday 1st February 2024.  Order through the Tempest website using your unique link or 

visit www.tempest-orders.co.uk If you need any assistance in ordering your photos, feel free to contact 

Tempest on 01736 751555 (option 3). 

 

Dates for your diary: 

On 8th February there will be a school disco for all pupils. Children may come to school in their own 

clothes on this day. There will be no charge, but pupils may bring a small amount to purchase drinks and 

snacks. This will take place at the following times: KS2: 1:30pm-2:30pm and EYFS & KS1: 2:30pm-

3:15pm.  

 

End of Term 

School closes on Friday 9th February and re-opens on Monday 19th February 2024. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Patsy Wade 

Headteacher 
                          

mailto:staustinrc@sthelens.org.uk
http://webfronter.com/sthelens/staustinsprimary
http://www.tempest-orders.co.uk/

